Central Intelligence Agency (b)(6)

Washington, D.C. 20505

JUL 2 0 2007
Mr. Michael Bentley

Reference: F-2007-01657
Dear Mr. Bentley:

This is a final response to your 6 July 2007 Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)
request for the documents in the “Family Jewels” collection that pertain to mind
control, which was received in the office of the Information and Privacy Coordinator on
12 July 2007. For identification purposes, we have assigned your request the number
referenced above.

The documents in the “Family Jewels” collection are available on the CIA website.
To access them quickly, go to http://www.foia.cia.gov/. If you do not have internet access,
most public libraries now provide computers with an internet capability.

ely,

Scott Koch
Information and Privacy Coordinator
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